
 
 

 
November 15, 2018 
 
 
Mayor Stephen Molnar and Members of Council 
c/o Donna Wilson, Clerk 
Town of Tillsonburg 
200 Broadway, 2nd Floor, Suite 204 
Tillsonburg, ON    N4G 5A7 
 
Dear Mayor & Members of Council: 
 
Re: 2019 Municipal Funding Program 
 
Enclosed please find our application for a municipal grant to assist our organization in continuing to 
provide quality mentoring programs and services to children within our community. 
 
As a respected local agency and recognized member agency of Big Brothers Big Sisters of Canada, we 
respectfully submit our request for financial assistance from the Town of Tillsonburg in the amount 
of $4,000. With the addition of new programs to help meet the diverse needs of our children and to 
accommodate the time commitment of our current and prospective volunteers, Big Brothers Big 
Sisters is positioned to make an impact on both our families and the community.  
 
As we strive to meet the growing need for our programs and services, we look forward to the 
continued support that we have received from the Town of Tillsonburg over the past several years. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require additional information. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
 
Deb Landon 
Executive Director 
 
Attach.  
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